
                                     REVISED 

WORKSHOP OF THE CITIES OF KETCHUM AND SUN VALLEY  
AND BLAINE COUNTY ON THE IDAHO POWER HAILEY TO KETCHUM 
TRANSMISSION LINE 
Thursday, August 18, 2016, beginning at 1:00 p.m. 
The Community Library, 415 Spruce Ave., N., Ketchum, Idaho 

 

 

Purpose of the Meeting: Provide the public with the opportunity to comment on information related to the proposed 

Idaho Power Hailey to Ketchum transmission line.  

 

1. Call to Order 

 

2. Welcome and Introductions 

 

3. Project Overview 

 

4. Presentation and Public Discussion on: 

 

a. Project Need and Purpose 

b. Community Benefits 

i. Reliability 

ii. Economic 

iii. Environmental 

c. Location Alternatives 

d. Fiscal Impact and Methodology for Distributing Costs 

 

5. Adjournment 

 


